
Submitter: ELIZABETH HENNING 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting access is not a partisan issue and mail-only voting is demonstrably neither 

insecure nor advantageous to either major party. ANY state legislator who capitulates 

to the unconstitutional executive orders of this presidential administration is not 

serving the best interests of Oregonians. 


